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KMS TIMES 

Front office hours:  8:30 am – 4:50 pm 
Students are allowed on campus at 7:00AM For Before 

the Bell (Paid Program), 9:00AM regular students. 
Breakfast and Lunch are FREE for ALL KMS students! 
 

12/1-18 NWEA Testing Window 

12/7 Picture Day! 

12/14  Fall play “Help Desk” on website 

SAC Meeting (Virtual & Face-to-Face) 

12/18 Last Day of 2nd Quarter 

12/21- 1/3 Winter Break 

1/4/2021 Class Resumes/1st day of 3rd Quarter 

 
SAC MEETING 

The School Advisory Council assists in the development 
and evaluation of a school improvement plan (SIP) 

designed to meet state education priorities and student 
performance standards. Parents, students, administration, 

and community members make up our SAC. The next 
SAC meeting is December 14th @ 5pm via Webex.  Please 

contact frankie.francheschi@osceolaschools.net for a 
meeting invite. 

 

 
 

SPORTS 

Girls Volleyball Home game 12/2/2020 at 5 PM 
Tickets on sale on school website  

https://www.osceolaschools.net click athletics 
Basketball open gym for basketball on Thursday 12/10 and 

Tuesday 12/15.  Open gym forms can be found in the cafeteria 
and need to be filled out and brought with them to open gym.  

It will take place in the outside courts.   
Speak to Mr. Helman or Grade for more info! 

Basketball try-out in January 
Must have current sports physical and all paperwork 

turned in before try-out. 
 

STUDENT ABSENCES  
Call the attendance clerk at (407) 870-0857, option 1, to 

report your child’s absence  

STAY CONNECTED, KEEP INFORMED BY TEXTS  
To receive Remind messages text  
@sdockmms to (407) 227-3495 

 

 
KMS will have its annual Reindeer Run on Friday, 
December 18th.   In order to participate, students  
must be sponsored by one of their teachers and be 

willing to run 1 mile on the track.  
Prizes: 1st Place TURKEY, 2ND Place HAM, 3rd Place PIE 

 
NWEA NEWS 

Students will be taking the NWEA MAP Growth test 
in Science, Reading and Math. This test helps 

teachers understand what students know today, so 
goals can be set to improve growth throughout the 

year. Students cannot pass or fail this test. This test 
will not affect grades. In fact, it’s normal for students 
to only answer about half the questions correctly. If 
your student is taking it at home, please don’t 

help them! These test results will help us know what 
students are ready to learn. 

 

DRAMA CLUB  
KMS Drama Club's fall play "Help Desk" by Don 
Zolidis will be available via the school website 

starting Monday, 12/14.  We invite all family and 
friends of Drama Club to watch the recording of this 

hilarious play and cheer for all the actors and techies! 
 

PICTURE DAY 12/7 
Students will have their picture taken on December 7th.  

Digital students are encouraged to come get their picture 
taken by going to the bus loop.  Hours: 6th grade 11am,  

7th grade 12pm, 8th grade 1pm. 
Uniform is REQUIRED 

 
TITLE I SURVEY 

Please complete the 2020/2021 District Parent Title I Survey by  
going to http://spec.wufoo.com/forms/rtnfvz319b5540/ 
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